
Advisory Board on Toxic Substances and Worker Health 
 
 
 
 
 
        April 20, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Eugene Scalia 
Secretary, U.S. Department of Labor 
Frances Perkins Building 
200 Constitution Ave. 
Washington, DC  
 
 
Dear Mr. Scalia: 
 

I am pleased to transmit a recommendation and a response of the DOL Advisory Board 
on Toxic Substances and Worker Health in relation to the Board’s advisory capacity to the 
Energy Employees’ Occupational Illness Compensation Program (EEOICP). These were adopted 
unanimously at our April 15-16, 2020 meeting. They include: 

 
 

1) Response to Office of Workers’ Compensation Program Request about B 
readings, 

 
2) Additional Recommendation on Occupational Health Questionnaire. 

 
 
The Board hopes that our input is useful to EEOICP. It remains an honor for the Board to 

be consulted on important issues that face the Program.  I am available to answer any questions. 
 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
         
        /s/ 
        Steven Markowitz MD, DrPH 
        Chair 

Advisory Board on Toxic Substances 
and Worker Health 

 


